Meeting: Antrim Conservation Commission, June 23, 2010 at 6 pm at the

Town Hall.

Attendees: Peter Beblowski, Kim Kelley, Ron Cheetham. Rod Zwirner

Absent: Linda Bryer, Keith Wolsiefer, Martha Pinello, Mike Bingham

Agenda:

10.

11.

The May meeting minutes were accepted as written.
Peter advised us that the on-line video about the Asian Longhorn Beetle is at

www.umassgreeninfo.org.

Peter promises to write the January & March meeting minutes this month.

Our next paddle with be to Robb Reservoir on Friday July 2". Peter will confirm further details
including the meeting time and place via email.

Intent to cut notices for Monadnock Paper on Turner Hill Road and Lavern on Old Hancock Road
were reviewed.

We were pleased to hear that the Harris Center Environmental Leadership Award was awarded to
Barbara Beblowski.

Ron reported that he has now been sworn in as a commission member.

We decided to have a table at the Home & Harvest Days again this year. We will use it to provide
trail info and promote the 2010 Photo Contest.

The Harris Center summer calendar has been published - it can be found at www.harriscenter.org.
Peter will also send out a word document with this information.

We received a Notice of Findings from the DES stating that the Compliance Inspection of the North
Main Street Bridge Site determined that there is action that needs to be taken to bring us into
compliance. Peter has forwarded the notice to Galen Stearns.

We decided that we would hire Maury Collins to mow the Hurlin property in mid August again this

year.



12. Peter received notice from the UNH extension that they are looking for volunteers to join the Coverts
Project in September. This is a four day Forestry and Wildlife Educational event that is held at the

Barbara Harris Conference Center in Greenfield. Applications are due by June e,

Next Meeting: Scheduled for Wednesday, July 21st at & pm in the Town Hall.



